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TEST PROGRAM FIRING SZQUENCE

Note by the Secretary -

Memorandum dated December 18, 1947, on the above subject,

stated that at its informal meeting in Chicago on December 29

and 30, 'the General Advisory Committee would consider Los Alamos

Laboratory's proposals for the test program firing sequence, as

well as various previous recommendations on this matter.

The' Chairman, GAC, has advised the Chairman, AEC, by letter

dated January 2, 1948, of the conclusions reached by the GAC.

This letter has been circulated, and is on file in the Division

of Military'Application. A copy of 1t has been transmitted to

“the MLC.
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